
 

Public Announcement                                                            Date: November 3, 2023 
 

Specialized Equipment Acquisition 
 
 
In accordance with Government Code § 7071: 
 

On December 5, 2023, The Police Department will request authorization to amend its current contract 
with Axon Enterprises, Inc. and enter into a new 5-year contract. As part of that new agreement, the 
Police Department will seek to add eight aerial drones to our existing fleet of five aerial drones. The 
Police Department has utilized this equipment numerous times as outlined in the 2022 Specialized 
Equipment Report. 
 


